
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

  

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535 

MAR 1 8 1980 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to your letter dated April 27, 
1979, in which you state that the Headquarters file for 
Marina Oswald, file number 105-126032, had not been provided 
to you. 

Enclosed are 303 pages of material from the 
file pertaining to Marina Oswald. Also enclosed are 40 
pages of material which comprise the June Mail files for 
the assassination of President Kennedy and Lee Harvey 
Oswald. 

Excisions have been made from these documents 
in order to protect materials which are exempt from disclosure 
by the following subsections of Title 5, United States 
Code, Section 552; 

(b)(1) information which is currently and pro- 
- perly classified pursuant to Executive 

Order 12065 in the interest of the na- 
tional defense or foreign policy; 

(b)(2) materials related solely to the internal 
rules and practices of the FBI; 

(b)(3) information specifically exempted from 
disclosure by statute; 

(b)(7) investigatory records compiled for law 
enforcement purposes, the disclosure 
of which would; 

(C) constitute an unwarranted invasion 
of the personal privacy of another 
person;



Mr. Harold Weisberg 

(D) reveal the identity of an individual 
who has furnished information to 
the FBI under confidential circum- 
stances or reveal information 
furnished only by such a person 
and not apparently known to the 
public or otherwise accessible 
to the FBI by overt means; 

(E) disclose investigative techniques 
and procedures, thereby impairing 
their future effectiveness. 

The statute for which (b)(3) was cited is Title 5, United 
States Code, Section 55l. 

If you so desire, you may appeal to the Associate 
Attorney General from any denial contained herein. Appeals 
should be directed in writing to the Associate Attorney 
General (Attention: Office of Privacy and Information 
Appeals), United States Department of Justice, Washington, 
D. C. 20530, within thirty days from receipt of this letter. 
The envelope and the letter should be clearly marked "Free- 
dom of Information Appeal" or "Information Appeal." 

Sincerely yours, 

David G. Flanders, Chief 

Freedom of Information- 

Privacy Acts Branch 

Records Management Division 
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